
Food Bank returning to SLT,
needs volunteers
The Food Bank of El Dorado County will be in South Lake Tahoe
hosting a free farmers market and mobile food pantry on May 25
from 10-11am.

One  allocation  per  household  will  be  given  out.  Income
guidelines may be found online.

The distribution will be at the American Legion Hall, 2748
Lake Tahoe Blvd.

The Food Bank needs volunteers that day. If interested, call
530.621.9950 or email volunteer@foodbankedc.org.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/05/food-bank-returning-to-slt-needs-volunteers/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/05/food-bank-returning-to-slt-needs-volunteers/
http://www.dss.cahwnet.gov/efap/

